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Adults and Health Select Committee (Chairman: Mrs Bernie Muir, Scrutiny Officer: Ben Cullimore) 
 

Date of 
Meeting 

Scrutiny Topic Description Outcome  Lead Officer / 
Cabinet 
Member 
 

20 October 
2021 
 

Surrey Heartlands 
Covid-19 Recovery 
Programme 
 

The Select Committee is to 
receive a report on the progress 
made on the Surrey Heartlands 
Covid-19 Recovery Programme 
 

The Select Committee will review the Surrey 
Heartlands Covid-19 Recovery Programme, taking 
into consideration the associated impacts and risks 
for Surrey residents 

Helen Coe – 
Covid Director, 
Surrey 
Heartlands 

20 October 
2021 
 

Adult Social Care 
Transformation 
Programmes Bi-
Annual Review 

The Select Committee is to review 
the progress made on the ASC 
Transformation Programmes 

The Select Committee will review and scrutinise the 
ongoing ASC Transformation Programmes, making 
recommendations accordingly 

Liz Uliasz – 
Deputy 
Director, Adult 
Social Care 
 
Sinead Mooney 
– Cabinet 
Member for 
Adult Social 
Care, Public 
Health and 
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Domestic 
Abuse 
 

20 October 
2021 

Enabling You With 
Technology 
 

At its 19 January 2021 meeting, 
the Select Committee heard about 
the establishment of the Enabling 
You With Technology programme 
of work in Adult Social Care. 
Members identified it as an area of 
interest and will receive a report 
on the progress made 

The Select Committee will review the progress of the 
Enabling You With Technology programme of work, 
making recommendations accordingly 

Toni Carney – 
Head of 
Resources, 
Adult Social 
Care 
 
Sinead Mooney 
– Cabinet 
Member for 
Adult Social 
Care, Public 
Health and 
Domestic 
Abuse 
  

16 
December 
2021 
 

Budget Proposals 
2022/23 

The Select Committee will receive 
the draft budget proposals for 
2022/23. 

The Select Committee will scrutinise the Council’s 
budget proposals, to provide feedback and make 
recommendations. 

Sinead Mooney 
– Cabinet 
Member for 
Adult Social 
Care, Public 
Health and 
Domestic 
Abuse 
 

16 
December 
2021 
 

Adult Social Care 
Complaints Bi-
Annual Review 
 

The Select Committee has 
identified complaints received by 
Adult Social Care as a key area 
for examination. Reports 
highlighting complaints activity will 
be provided to the Select 
Committee on a bi-annual basis. 
 

The Select Committee is to review complaint activity 
in Adult Social Care for the period July-September 
2021 

Kathryn Pyper – 
Senior 
Programme 
Manager (Adult 
Social Care) 
 
Sinead Mooney 
– Cabinet 
Member for 
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Adult Social 
Care, Public 
Health and 
Domestic 
Abuse 
 

Spring 
2022 
 

All-Age Autism 
Strategy Review 
 

The Select Committee is to 
receive a report outlining the 
progress made on the 
implementation of the new All-Age 
Autism Strategy. 

The Select Committee will review and scrutinise the 
implementation of the new All-Age Autism Strategy, 
making recommendations accordingly. 

Steve Hook – 
Assistant 
Director 
(Learning 
Disabilities, 
Autism and 
Transition), 
Adult Social 
Care 
 
Sinead Mooney 
– Cabinet 
Member for 
Adult Social 
Care, Public 
Health and 
Domestic 
Abuse 
 

To be 
confirmed 
 

Surrey Heartlands 
Digital Inclusion 
Programme 
 

Surrey Heartlands has introduced 
an ambitious programme of work 
to facilitate the move to digital first 
in primary and secondary care, as 
well as an increase in its digital 
inclusion work. The Select 
Committee has identified this as a 
key area of interest 
   

The Select Committee will review the progress of the 
Digital Inclusion programme of work, taking into 
consideration the associated impacts and risks for 
Surrey residents 

To be 
confirmed 
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To be 
confirmed 
 

Reconfiguration of 
Urgent Care in 
Surrey Heartlands 

NHS England has developed clear 
guidance for commissioners 
responsible for the development of 
Urgent Care. This report will 
outline an update on the impact 
and risks associated with the 
reconfiguration of Urgent Care 
services in Surrey Heartlands 

 

The Select Committee will review the progress of the 
Surrey Heartlands programme of change 

Simon 
Angelides – 
Programme 
Director 

Joint Committees 

Ongoing South West London 
and Surrey Joint 
Health Overview 
and Scrutiny 
Committee 
 

The South West London and 
Surrey Joint Health Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee is a joint 
standing committee formed with 
representation from the London 
Borough of Croydon, the Royal 
Borough of Kingston, the London 
Borough of Merton, the London 
Borough of Richmond, Surrey 
County Council, the London 
Borough of Sutton and the London 
Borough of Wandsworth 
 

The Joint Committee’s purpose is to respond to 
changes in the provision of health and consultations 
which affect more than one London Borough in the 
South West London area and/or Surrey 

Membership: 
 
Bill Chapman 
Nick Darby 

Ongoing  South West London 
and Surrey Joint 
Health Overview 
and Scrutiny 
Committee – 
Improving 
Healthcare Together 
2020-2030 Sub-
Committee 

In June 2017, Improving 
Healthcare Together 2020-2030 
was launched to review the 
delivery of acute services at 
Epsom and St Helier University 
Hospitals NHS Trust (ESTH). 
ESTH serves patients from across 
South West London and Surrey, 
so the Health Integration and 
Commissioning Select Committee 
(the predecessor to the Adults and 

A sub-committee of the South West London and 
Surrey Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee has been established to scrutinise the 
Improving Healthcare Together 2020-2030 
Programme as it develops 

Membership: 
 
Bill Chapman 
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Health Select Committee) joined 
colleagues from the London 
Borough of Merton and the 
London Borough of Sutton to 
review the Improving Healthcare 
Together Programme as it 
progresses 
 

Ongoing 
 

Hampshire Together 
Joint Health 
Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee 
 

On 3 December 2020, the 
Hampshire Together Joint Health 
Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee, comprising 
representatives from Hampshire 
County Council and Southampton 
City Council, was established to 
review the Hampshire Together 
programme of work, and Surrey 
County Council was invited to 
attend meetings as a standing 
observer 
 

The Joint Committee’s is to scrutinise the Hampshire 
Together programme of work and associated 
changes in the provision of health services 

Membership: 
 
Bill Chapman 
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